
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          NEWS FLASH    

Volunteer Celebration Lunch 

It will soon be time for our Annual Volunteers’ Award Lunch, Wednesday 21st June.   
Some of you will be due a long service award for example and we are asking everyone 
to think when they started volunteering here.  Spaces are limited at the lunch so if you 
think you may be up for an award, (for example 5, 10, 15, 20 years) please let us know 
so we can check for you. 

           

 Postal Advisers 

Some of you may have received a copy of Adviser through the post which may have 
been a bit confusing if you have already had it emailed to you.  They were posted out 
by the Trust Membership Office to notify volunteers of the upcoming Governor 
elections as there was an article about this in the Adviser.  All volunteers will be given 
the chance to vote for the staff member they would like to see as a Governor.   

Bank Holiday Monday 

Due to the bank holiday the office will be unmanned so for anyone who just can’t keep 
away please sign in and out in the usual way.  We will back and raring to go on Tuesday 
2nd May.   

Dates for the Diary – Coming up….. 
 
Be Disability Confident Course  
Thursday 4th May 09:00-13:00 Room 11 Level 3, Deakin Centre 
 
Mentor Training 
Monday 15th May 09:30-12:30 Council Room, Deakin Centre 


